BURNT BY PHOENIX?

On February 28, the second anniversary of the rollout of the disastrous Phoenix pay system, PSAC
members and allies are taking action across the province and across the country, sending a message

to the government and the employer that we are tired of waiting for Phoenix to be fixed.

PHOENIX FIRST AID
800 BURRARD STREET
FEBRUARY 28, 7:00-10:00

Jamey Mills, PSAC BC Regional Executive VP, and a team of PSAC Pay Advocates will be available
at 800 Burrard Street in Vancouver from 7AM to 10AM on February 28 provide Phoenix First Aid to
members who have been having problems with the pay system.

Members who are having Phoenix problems are encouraged to drop by any time for a cup of coffee

and a donut, assistance on Phoenix pay problems, and to sign PSAC's petition to the Prime
Minister.
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